
 

Residents & Owners Notification Request Form  

Please email this form to village.hall@anmore.com or drop off at the Village Hall located at 2697 Sunnyside Road, Anmore.  

Village staff do our best to keep our residents/owners advised of Village business and events through our 
signboards, mail drops, website, Council meetings, and social media sites.  If you would like to also receive 
email notifications, please fill in this form.  

Date:    

Name (first & last):  

Address:   

Contact email(s):   

 

 

Note: A test email will be sent to all emails listed above within ten (10) business days of submitting this form.  
If you do not receive this email, please contact the Village Hall to confirm we have the correct email 
address(es) on file.  Please also check your spam and junk email folders.  

Select the level of notification communication you would like?  

  Level 1:    Level 2:    Level 3:  
- Emergency & urgent info          - Emergency & urgent info - Emergency & urgent info 

             - Payment due dates  - Payment due dates        

                                                                                                                            - General News Alerts 

 

 

To change your notification level, please submit a new request form.  To cancel receiving 
notifications, please email village.hall@anmore.com to advise.  


